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La Corricella, Procida – Summer 2016 

 
 
In my name and on behalf of the Administration Council 
(Christiane, Jean-Pierre, Henri, Michèle), accept our 
best wishes for the new year 2018! 
 
I hope this new year will allow us once more to make 
progress with our projects, to meet again and share some 
special moments (in Marseille soon…) with always the same 
joy and warm friendship. Take care and looking forward to 
seeing you. 
 

Pascal SCOTTO DI VETTIMO 
 

 

REMINDER: Membership renewal for 2018 
 
Since October 15, we have registered 90 membership 
applications for 2018 compared to the 190 we had in 2017. 
 
If you have not yet renewed your membership, it is now 
the right moment to do so, in order to not miss 
anything in 2018.  
 
This newsletter is the last one you will receive because the 
distribution lists are automatically updated in January. 
 
I remind you that memberships run from 1st January to 
31st December. Past this date, you access to the web site is 
automatically revoked after 7 days. 
 
Thank you for your support and collaboration in 2018. 
 

 
Next meeting scheduled  

on April 14, 2018 in Marseille  
 
After Vendôme in October 2017, I have the pleasure to 
announce that the new meeting will be held in 
Marseille on April 14, 2018 in the restaurant UNM. 
 
For more details: www.restaurantdelunm.fr   
 
Thank you to Christian-Marie REGINA and René 
BARONE who are managing the organization of this event. 
The date and place have been booked and the menu is being 
prepared with the restaurant. You may already confirm 
your attendance by sending me your payment of 30 Euros 
by attendee.  
 
The deadline is fixed on March 10. 
 
The conferences will include:  
 
 Status on our current and future projects – Pascal 

SCOTTO DI VETTIMO 
 

 Another subject: I am looking for a volunteer to present 
a topic of its choice, some family research or story to 
share…  

 
This meeting will also be an opportunity to discuss together 
of our next General Meeting… 
 
THANK YOU in advance for your help and participation.  
 

 

Translations for the web site 
 
To improve and complete our web site, we found two 
professional translators in English and Italian. Several 
documents have now been translated and are now available 
on our web site, including: 
 
 La section « Documentation » 
 La section « Registres » 
 
Also, the Articles of the Association have been translated in 
English to widen the audience and make it easier. We will 
proceed soon with the same in Italian.  
 
Cost of these translations so far: 300 Euros  
 
We have decided that it was non-essential to translate these 
same documents in Spanish (4th language of our site).  


